A fond farewell in Lower 1

The end of this week marks a sad time in Lower 1 as we say ‘goodbye’ to one of our pupils,
Freddie. Freddie joined Gateways last year and has been a pleasure to teach. He brings joy and
enthusiasm to everything in school and will be sorely missed by all his classmates and teachers.
We all loved celebrating Freddie this week and wish him and his family the best of luck as they
venture back to Australia. We hope they have a lovely time and enjoy the slightly better
weather forecasts but most of all we hope that they will come back soon!

We wish Freddie and his family all the best!

Miss Beth Adamson, Miss Charlotte James and Miss Alice Bryant



